DATE: January 15, 2007

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources
THROUGH: Glen Szymoniak, Assistant Superintendent
SUBJECT: Approval of Resignations—  Item

It is recommended the following resignations be approved:

Linda Farnham Intensive Needs K-Beach Elementary, effective
January 16, 2007

Curtis Liberty Principal/Teacher Susan B. English School,
effective at the end of the 06-07
school year



January 2, 2007

Dear Mrs. Donna Peterson, Superintend, Kenai Borough School Board Members and
Mrs. Stavola:

I am resigning from the position in the Intensive Needs class at K-Beach Elementary on
January 16, 2007 due to personal reasons. I do appreciate you giving me the opportunity
to teach at K-Beach Elementary this school year. All the staff at the Kenai Borough and
the staff at K-Beach have been very helpful.

Smcerely,

MML"«A ﬂ/ lm,/( At

. Lm’da Farnham




Susan B. English School

Home of the Sea Oftter

Kenai Peninsula Borough School District
P.O.Box 171
365 Winifred Street
Seldovia, Alaska 99663

(907) 234-7616 Fax (907) 234-7884

To: Dr. Donna Peterson, Superintendent

Kenai Peninsula Borough School District RECE IVED

148 North Binkley Street B

Soldotna, AK 99669 EC 1.2 2006
From: Curtis Liberty KPp B S D

Subject: 2007-2008 School Year

Date: December 12, 2006

Dear Dr. Peterson,

It has been a pleasure to serve KPBSD in Seldovia. My family has found a place they
love and cherish, and we were very excited when selected for the positions in Seldovia,
but our circumstances do not allow us to remain as we had hoped. Our love for the area
has grown immeasurably and so it is with sadness from our whole family that I must
inform you of our decision that I will not return to Seldovia next year.

As I am looking to next years staffing and needs for Susan B. English School, I feel that
it is imperative to give the district the greatest amount of time to pursue the best course of
action in meeting those needs. Our family has tried to figure a way to continue to be a
part of those plans, but we are unable to arrive at an alternative solution for our situation
at this time.

I would like to reiterate what a pleasure it has been to work for KPBSD, which makes it
all the harder to leave. 1 have enjoyed the support and professionalism from you Dr.

Peterson, Mr. Stewart, Mr. Szymoniak, Ms. Holmgaard, and the entire district.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve and if circumstances one day again in the future
afford the opportunity, I would hope that Ronanda and I may be part of them.

Sincerely,

Curtis Liberty, Principal
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